
Outlook

Re: lot line

From Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Date Tue 6/11/2024 5:22 PM
To Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Cc Jen Winslow <Jen.winslow@jla.us.com>

Thanks Bruce. We'll make sure that this is included in the summary. 

Thanks, 
Brandy

BRANDY STEFFEN | JLA PUBLIC INVOLVEMENT
brandy.steffen@jla.us.com » 503-235-5881 » jla.us.com
Woman-led, community-centered, for 35 years and counting
Meeting + email hours 9 a.m.–5 p.m. Tuesday–Friday. Administrative-only hours on Monday.
Check my availability » Schedule a 30 minute check-in 

From: Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2024 5:11 PM
To: Brandy Steffen <brandy.steffen@jla.us.com>
Subject: Fwd: lot line
 
Below & attached are follow ups for the plan input sent last month
Please contact me with any questions 
Thank you

Bruce Bennett
Aurora Aircraft llc 
Mbl 503-709-7383

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Date: June 11, 2024 at 11:30:49 AM PDT
To: alex.r.thomas@odav.oregon.gov, Tony Beach <Anthony.BEACH@aviation.state.or.us>,
SUGAHARA Kenji <Kenji.SUGAHARA@odav.oregon.gov>
Subject: Fwd: lot line

﻿Alex, 

mailto:brandy.steffen@jla.us.com
https://jla.us.com/
https://outlook.office365.com/owa/calendar/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/32727868fa9c40b6915120193153619e15366315011284137714/calendar.html
https://outlook.office.com/bookwithme/user/b32d141f8b484237af4cff695637d779@jla.us.com/meetingtype/XeCWyKCq9kS7hJVkN_X-SQ2?anonymous&ep=owaSlotsCopyLink


Attached is an outline of the property parcel that I showed to Tony & Kenji and that is available to
ODAV.
As we discussed this Aurora ramp space would facilitate a huge improvement in Aircraft and
vehicle movement at UAO. 
This property transfer would go along with ODAV’s 1995 plans to own & control ramp space as
well as the FAA’s 1985 directive for ODAV to increase their UAO ownership percentage 
Please add this to the master plan record and contact me with any questions.
Thank you

Bruce Bennett
Aurora Aircraft llc 
Mbl 503-709-7383

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Date: June 10, 2024 at 10:17:30 PM PDT
To: Jim Gingo <jgingo52@gmail.com>
Subject: Fwd: lot line

﻿Jim,

Attached is the drawing you requested. I believe it is accurate except for the concrete
pad in front of Schreiber’s hangar.
I did not mean to surprise you with this and am optimistic we can work something out
that is beneficial to all.
Thank you

Bruce Bennett
Aurora Aircraft llc 
Mbl 503-709-7383

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Leann Bennett <leannrbennett@gmail.com>
Date: June 10, 2024 at 9:08:49 PM PDT
To: Bruce Bennett <bruce@auroraaviation.com>
Subject: lot line

Leann Bennett, Principal Broker
Metro-West Realty
LeannRBennett@gmail.com
503-504-6772 Cell
503-692-3050 Office




